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Privacy Awareness Week 2018 - Privacy in the Digital Age 
Privacy Awareness Week (PAW) will be held from 7-13 May 2018 under the theme “Privacy in the Digital Age”. This year we are pleased to partner with the Information and Privacy Commission NSW (IPC) to champion Privacy Awareness Week. 
Privacy Awareness Week is a timely reminder about the role we all play in increasing awareness and understanding of how to respect and protect the personal information we manage in our organisation. It is about a commitment to ensuring the people of NSW have confidence that personal and health information collected and held by us is managed in a way that protects their privacy rights.  

As you’re no doubt aware, we operate in an ever-changing information landscape, with new technology making it faster and easier for personal information to be collected, analysed and shared than ever before. 
That is why Privacy Awareness Week is so important – it’s about raising awareness of how we can put the right privacy protections in place that allow us to harness the power of new technology to improve the development and delivery of the services we provide to the people of NSW.

I encourage you to support privacy in your workplace, talk to your colleagues about the importance of privacy and ensure the right mechanisms in place to ensure privacy is protected. 
What you can do:

· If you collect, store, collect, store, use or disclose personal or health information – be privacy aware! The NSW Information Protection Principles and Health Privacy Principles and NSW Privacy Governance Framework will guide you.
· Read our Privacy Management Plan (champion to insert link to organisation’s privacy management plan).

· Review our privacy e-learning modules on the intranet (insert link if you have your own privacy 
e-learning modules ) or access the IPC e-learning modules
· Run privacy issues past our Privacy Contact Officer (insert contact details).
· Take a look at the Information and Privacy Commission NSW website www.ipc.nsw.gov.au to access a range of privacy resources.
To learn more about Privacy Awareness Week 2018 visit www.ipc.nsw.gov.au
